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July 20, 2017                            
 
To : Keith Lannom , Payette National  Forest  
 
Concern:
 
The biggest concern on our part is the road coming down from Landmark. The road is hazardous as it is
with very few turnouts. When you start bringing large truck down the road in numbers, it will obviously
make it more of a dangerous problem. Also it is a concern as to whom the maintenance  of the road will
fall to. As a group at Warm Lake we really don't have any idea as to the problems that could eventually
come forth at this time so it will be a learning experience for all of us.
 
M.Dale Stilwell --                                                                                   
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